CQC Meeting Minutes

Saturday, September 18, 2004

Location: Daniels Park  - 21 miles southwest of Denver, near Sedalia for our annual Picnic meeting

Call to Order 

President John Hewitt KA3RDZ called the meeting to order at 10 a.m. – the picnic began an hour later.

Treasurer’s Report
Roger Wendell WB0JNR, Treasurer reported club balances of about $1,800 for both the PayPal and regular checking accounts

Old Business

Discussed Field Day and the various contests sponsored by the Colorado QRP Club this year. It was agreed that CQC would continue conducting its regular contests throughout 2005 since there seemed to be strong demand. It was noted that there were a number of protests when it was suggested that we might not have run the Great Colorado Gold Rush this year...

New Business

Low Down

Vince Kumagai KI0RB, our current editor, announced that he had received numerous email addresses, and requests, to start notifying people when the Low Down would be available online. It was moved, seconded, and passed that annual dues be reduced to $6.00 and that the Low Down still be provided by mail for those who request it. It was also decided that a decision would be made, at another date, on how to adjust memberships for those who have paid for more than one year in advance.

Adjournment

President John Hewitt KA3RDZ adjourned the meeting at 11:00 a.m. so that the picnic festivities could begin.

Respectfully Submitted,

Roger J. Wendell WB0JNR – Treasurer (Secretary was absent)

